Archbishop Carroll High School
4524 Linden Avenue
Dayton, Ohio 45432
937.253.8188
www.carrollhs.org

June 2024

Dear Students and Parents,

Even though we are just starting to get into the rhythm of summer, we want to provide you with some important
information for the 2024-2025 school year.

The school year will begin on Wednesday, August 14, 2024, On this day, freshmen will have a full day, 8:00 a.m.
to 3:00p.m. Transfer students will attend an orientation session from 8:00 a.m. — 11:00 a.m. On Thursday, August
15, all students will report by 8:00 a.m.

Everyone is asked to pick up class schedules on Wednesday, August 7, between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. Schedule
changes will only be made for academic reasons and must be approved by the Director of Academic Development.
The band and guard will be holding a Used Uniform Sale during these hours or until the merchandise is gone. The
Spirit Shop will be open that day for the purchase of spirit wear and the 1/4 zip uniform pullover.

Due to sccurity enhancements being implemented over the summer, all students must wear their picture [D on a
lanyard at all times. This card will be used as a debit card to purchase lunch, check out textbooks from the
bookstore, and can be used for admittance at all home athletic events. Returning students will have their badges
ready on the first day of school using pictures from last school year. However, ALL new students must have
their picture taken on August 7 during schedule pick up. All students who drive to school will need to purchase
a parking pass. Information on this process was sent to students via email earlier in the summer.

We would like to remind you that before your student can get his/her schedule you will need to access your
Family Portal to complete the enrollment/re-enrollment process. You should have received information regarding
this to the email address you provided Archbishop Carroll High School. Any questions should be directed to
ndruck(@carrollhs.org.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions. Summer office hours are Monday through Thursday from 7:30
am. — 12:30 p.m. The building will be closed from July 1 —July 14. T hope the rest of your summer is safe and

enjoyable!

[t's a great day to be a Patriot!

Sincerely,

dithew T.
Principal






SUMMER READING 2024-2025

Summer Reading assessments will be project based this year. Student choice will be fostered either through the project that
can be done, the books that can be read, or both. Projects will be done the first week of school.

Summer work for AP, CCP, and Honors Il and lll classes will be given out before the end of the year and are due on
the first day of school. These assignments cannot be turned in late.

Please find the course you have signed up for to see the summer reading selections. Please realize that having your own hard
copy of the book can help you with the assignments. In some cases, your own hard copy is required. Hard copies can be
paperback or hardcover, and they may also be gently used copies.

9th Grade:

10th Grade:

11th Grade:

All Courses: They Called Us Enemy by George Takei and Eisinger, Scott, and Becker

Honors English I: Honors students must also choose one of the following:
When the Legends Die by Hal Borland

As Long as the Lemon Trees Grow by Zoulfa Katouh

Brown Girl Dreaming by Jacqueline Woodson

All Courses: Old Man and the Sea by Ernest Hemingway

Honors English lI: These students will also read

The Odyssey by Homer, translated by Emily Wilson

**Students need their own copy of this book.** Amazon has this book available for $7.00. **
Students need to see Mrs. Morrell in Room 316 for a summer assignment starting May 20.**

English 301/302 and Classic Literature: Choose One of the Following:
The Sun is Also a Star by Nicola Yoon

The Absolutely True Diary of a Part-Time Indian by Sherman Alexie

The Poet X by Elizabeth Acevedo

Honors English lll: Born a Crime by Trevor Noah
Watch the following Ted Talk “The Dangers of a Single Story” Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie

https://www.ted.com/talks/chimamanda_ngozi_adichie the danger of a_single_ story?referrer=
playlist-how_to_tell_a_story&autoplay=true

AND Choose one of the following:

Kisses From Katie: A Story of Relentless Love and Redemption by Katie Davies and Beth Clark
In the Lake of the Woods by Tim O'Brien

| Know Why the Caged Bird Sings by Maya Angelou

The Joy Luck Club by Amy Tan

**Starting May 20, students should see Mrs. Doggett about the summer assignment.**

AP 501/502: A summer assignment is required.
The assignment can be picked up from Mrs. Morrell (316) starting May 20.
Students will read both of the following:

Just Mercy: A Story of Justice and Redemption by Bryan Stevenson

Students must have their own hard copy of this novel--not digital. Amazon has this available for under
$15.

On Writing: A Memoir of the Craft by Stephen King (personal hard copies strongly recommended)



12th Grade:

English 401/402: Choose one of the following mystery novels:

The Hound of the Baskervilles by Sir Arthur Conan Doyle
Death on the Nile by Agatha Christie
A Study in Charlotte by Brittany Cavallaro

AP 601/602: A summer assignment will be required.

Assignment can be picked up from Mrs. Doggett (300) starting May 20.
Read books in this order:

Daisy Miller by Henry James

How to Read Literature Like a Professor by Thomas C. Foster (this can be an older edition)
AND

Choose one of the following

Bless Me, Ultima by Rudolfo Anaya

The Bonesetter’s Daughter by Amy Tan
A Man Called Ove by Frederic Backman
Never Let Me Go by Kazuo Ishiguro
Jane Eyre by Charlotte Bronte

CCP Composition/Literature:
A summer assignment will be required.

Pick up assignment from Mrs. Hughes (Room 315) starting May 20.

MUST READ TWO BOOKS.

Choose one of the following.
Rebecca by Daphne Du Maurier
The Woman in White by Wilkie Collins

Choose one of the following

Dracula by Bram Stoker

Haunting of Hill House by Shirley Jackson

The Hound of the Baskervilles by Sir Arthur Conan Doyle



UNIFORM INFORMATION

Archbishop Carroll High School uses Shaheen’s Uniform Store as the sole provider
of uniforms for our students. Students can continue wearing the Land’s End
uniforms for as long as they fit and are in good condition. Only uniforms purchased
through Shaheen’s or previously purchased through Lands' End will be permitted and
all items must be embroidered with the proper Carroll logos.

The annual used uniform sale will be held on schedule pick-up day, August 7, 2024.
More details will be coming about that event over the summer. We will once again be
selling the Carroll uniform crewneck sweatshirt in the Spirit Shop. Students may
wear the crewneck or a Y4 zip pullover purchased from the Spirit Shop or Shaheen’s
over the uniform polo shirt. Below are the details you’ll need to order uniforms from
Shaheen’s:

Uniforms can be purchased online
https://www.shaheens.com/archbishop-carroll-high-school

OR

[n-Store at Shaheen's Uniform Store 2656 Sharon Road, Cincinnati, OH 45241 (about
a 45 minute drive from Carroll)

Store Hours are Tuesday-Thursday 10:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m., Friday-Saturday, 10:00
a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Closed Sunday and Monday.



THE ARCHBISHOP CARROLL DRESS CODE
Archbishop Carroll students are expected to be dressed in a neat and presentable manner at all times. Students should dress in a
manner in which they can take pride in as a representative of Archbishop Carroll High School. The administration reserves the right to
require any student dressed inappropriately to change before attending classes or to leave a school spensored activity. Uniforms must be
purchased from Sheehan Uniform Company and have the Archbishop Carroll logo properly adorned.
PERSONAL APPEARANCE STANDARDS - Students should be dressed appropriately to maintain a professional appearance and
maintain Catholic values of modesty through their dress.
1.Extremes in hairstyle (and color), jewelry, make-up and attire are not permitted.
2. Tattoos (body art) must be covered during the school day.
3. Any head covering — hats, scarves, bandannas - should be removed while in the building.
4. Facial hair is prohibited during all school hours regardless of whether the student is in uniform or not.
5. No facial piercings, mouth piercings or gauges in ears. Small studs in the nose are acceptable.
6. Hair must be neat, clean, pulled up and off the collar {for boys), out of the face, and appropriate for an internship interview.
DAILY DRESS CODE - STUDENTS ARE EXPECTED TO FOLLOW THE DRESS CODE DURING SCHOOL HOURS. A STUDENT
NOT FOLLOWING THE CODE IS CONSIDERED IN UNIFORM VIOLATION.
1. Uniform pants or shorts worn at the waist. Female students may wear the approved skort, which must fall BELOW fingertip length.
2. The length of uniform shorts/skorts cannot be altered or rolled, and CHS logo must be visible.
3. Red or blue polo shirt with the Carroll logo MUST be worn at all times under ALL appraved tops. Polo shirts may be worn so that the
length does not fall below the bottom of the pockets of the uniform pants. Shirts longer than the approved length must be tucked in. Shirts
may only have one button undone.
4. Carroll uniform tops purchased through the approved uniform company or in the approved Spirit Shop section may be worn over
uniform polo shirts. The collar of the polo must be visible. Polo shirts cannot hang outside the bottom of the approved top. Approved tops:
a. Carroll Block Letter crew neck sweatshirts
b. Carroll Logo quarter zips
c. Plain Solid color (navy, white, red, blue, gray, black) knit sweaters
3]
6

. Gym or dress shoes (in good repair) are the ONLY approved foot wear. Socks must be worn.
. All students MUST wear/have on their person, the new school issued student ID. This ID will serve as a student badge system for
entry to the school building during school hours. There will be a $25.00 fee for lost/replaced ID’s.
7. Boys may wear a solid color shirt and tie with a plain t-shirt underneath.
Any student not in compliance with the uniform code will be issued a demerit for each violation that day or may be sent home to dress in
the appropriate uniform. Students sent home to change are responsible for work missed.
OUT OF UNIFORM DRESS CODE
1 Students may wear: jeans, shorts, skirls, capris or pants in good repair and worn at the waist. No rips or holes may be visible.
2. Girls may wear leggings, as long as they are SOLID BLACK, (no other color allowed) and the proper top is worn with them as to be
considered an appropriate length such as “tunic length”
. No short shorts, spandex, pajama bottoms, swim trunks or short skirts (shorts and skirts are to be longer than (“Finger- tip” length).
- No tank tops, halter tops or straps showing.
. Shoulders must be covered at all times.
. Shirts must be of a length that can be tucked in
No low-cut shirts or low-cut V-necks (no more than 2 inches below the collarbone.)
. No hats or headgear of any kind.
9. No clothing related te alcohol or tobacco or having foul language or sexual messages.
10. Heavy coats and head coverings (including hoods) must be removed and placed in the student's locker upon entering the building at
any time.
11. Undergarments must not be visible
12 In the second semester, seniors are permitted to wear college shirts with uniform bottoms on Wednesday. No college athletic jerseys
may he worn.
SPIRIT DAY DRESS CODE (FRIDAYS ONLY)
Approved issued school pants, shorts, or skorts
. Archhishop Carroll attire that is predominantly red, white, gray, black, pink and /or royal blue.
Archbishop Carroll approved athletic tops are permitted.
_Archbishop Carroll sponsored athletic and club shirts
. Archbishop Carroll gear purchased in the spirit shop
Shirts that recognize school accomplishments (i.e. OHSAA tournament t-shirts)
On House Shirt days, uniform pants, shorts & skorts will be required and only House Shirts or uniform shirts may be worn.
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June 2024
Dear Patriots and Parents:

As Athletic Director at Archbishop Carroll High School, T would like to welcome everyone back to another exciting
year of Archbishop Carroll High School Athletics! For those new to our family, welcome to the home of the
PATRIOTS! Our faculty, administration and coaching staff are very excited about the opportunity to work with
you in these all-important high school years. A number of you have chosen to be involved with athletic teams while
at Carroll. The following information outlines requirements to participate, including academic eligibility, athletic
forms, conditioning times for fall sports, and fall tryout information.

OHSAA PRE-SEASON PARENT MEETING: The OHSAA requires a mandatory meeting for parents prior to
the start of each season. The meeting for all Fall sports will be held on Monday, August 5, 2024. The meeting will
begin at 6:00 PM in the school cafeteria. Topics covered will include, eligibility; school policies regarding athletics;
and state regulations.

ATHLETIC FORMS: Students planning on participating in interscholastic athletics are required to have a valid
OHSAA Pre-Participation Physical Form on file in the athletic office. Students, along with their Parent/Guardian,
will also need to complete and electronically sign required athletic forms. The forms may be found in a student’s
FinalForms account.

An OHSAA Pre-Participation Physical Exam Form may be downloaded from a student’s FinalForms account under
the “Forms” tab. Please bring the physical form with you to your physical appointment. Physicals are valid for one
calendar year, with a grace period of one month for insurance purposes. The two pages of the physical form the
doctor completes and signs are the only hard copies that need to be on file with the Athletic Office. These two pages
may be uploaded to a student’s FinalForms account or turned in to the Athletic Office.

FOOTBALL: The Carroll Football tcam has recently begun their summer practices. It is not too late to join the
team. The Carroll Football training calendar can be found at www .carrollpatriotfootball.org/2024-football-calendar.
Athletes who are interested in joining the team should contact Coach Byrd, cbyrd@carrollh.org.

BOYS AND GIRLS CROSS COUNTRY: Want to try something new this fall? Cross country is an awesome
sport where teams of runners race on a course over grass, (rails, creeks and hills. We can accommodate busy
schedules, including dual sport athletes. Make new friends, have fun, get fit, gain confidence and learn to be a
winner! Conditioning will be held during the summer and is open to anyone wanting to test out the great sport of
cross country or to just get in shape. Visit carrollcrosscountry.org for more information, and to register for summer
conditioning.

GIRLS SOCCER: Open workouts will run May 28 through July 25 on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday from 5:00-
6:30pm. The free High School Camp will run July 15, 16, and 18 from 5:00-6:30pm. Tryouts are scheduled for July
29, July 30, and July 31 from 5:00-6:30pm. If you have any questions or you would like to be added to the email
distribution list, please contact Coach Morgan Plummer at 937.903.0722 or mplummer{@carrollhs.org.

BOYS SOCCER: Open workouts will run June 3 through July 31 on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday from
8:00-9:45am. The High School Camp will er July 16, 17, 18, 19, 24, 25, 26, 29, and 30 from 8:00-
10:00am. Tryouts are scheduled for August 1, 2, and 3 from 8:00-10:00am. If you have any questions, please
contact Coach Scott Molfenter at (937) 212-0365 or smolfenteri@carrollhs.org.




VOLLEYBALL: Volleyball open gyms and weight lifting sessions are currently being held on Sundays, Tuesdays
and Fridays in June. For anyone interested in participating please reach out to Coach Tim O'Brien to be added to the
distribution list. Volleyball camp dates and times are as follows: July 15-19, 4:00-7:00. All camps will be held in the
auxiliary gym. The camp can be registered and paid for on the Carroll Athletics website under camps. The cost for
camp is $125.00. Please make checks payable to, “Carroll High School”, and mail to 4524 Linden Ave, Dayton OH,
45432 ATTN: Women's Volleyball, if not already paid for online. Try-outs will be held on August | and 2, 3:30-
5:30pm. Contact Coach O’Brien at tobrien4444(@gmail.com, if you have any questions or if you would like to be
added to the email distribution.

GIRLS TENNIS: For the summer open court schedule and team information, please contact Ms. Thompson
at cthompson(w carrollhs.org. Mandatory practices will begin on August 1*. Carroll's home tennis courts are located
at Thomas Cloud Park, 4707 Brandt Pike, Huber Heights. Players should dress appropriately for the weather, bring a
large jug of water, tennis racquets, tennis shoes, and wear plenty of sunscreen.

BOYS GOLF: The season starts carly this year so tryouts will be held on July 29 and July 30 at WGC Golf Course,
944 Country Club Drive in Xenia, (937.372.1202). Times are to be determined. Please bring score sheets of courses
you have played over the summer. For questions and to confirm times of tryouts, please check TeamReach App,
code Carrollgolf or contact Coach Smith, 937.505.7673 or csmith(@carrollhs.org.

GIRLS GOLF: Open summer practices are held at WGC Golf Course, 944 Country Club Drive in Xenia
(937.372.1202). Players need to bring their own golf equipment. For open summer practices, tryout information
and questions, please contact Coach Hughes, 937.901.6707 or jhughes@carrollhs.org.

STUDENT ATHLETIC TRAINER / AIDE: Students interested in working with the athletes as an athletic
trainer/aide please contact David.clymer(@ketteringhealth.org or 513.465.3916.

ELIGIBILITY: Academic eligibility for Student-Athletes can be confusing. You are encouraged to call the
Athletic Office if vou have questions. In order to be eligible, students need to pass at least five one-credit courses or
the equivalent (each of which count toward graduation). Complete information can be found by visiting the OHSAA
website, www.ohsaa.org and selecting the eligibility link.

ATHLETIC PARTICIPATION FEES: First sport is $200.00, second sport is $185.00, and third sport is $170.00.
There is a family maximum of $700.00. Participation fees will be added to vour tuition statement once a team has

been established.

VOLUNTEER: Parents, grandparents, family and friends; if you are interested in helping with maintaining the
outside athletic facilities, taking tickets, or working the concessions, please call the Athletic Office at 937.253.3212.
We are thankful for any time you may have to offer.

DIRECTIONS AND GAME SITES: Directions and game sites for the GCL Co-ed (Greater Catholic League, Co-
ed Division) are available at www_ gclsports.com. You may also access the sites from Carroll’s home page.

We look forward to seeing everyone in August!

Best Wishes,

i / s .
N B s aiaN
( ] / /

Scott Molfenter
Athletic Director



Lunch Accounts

New Cafeteria Payment Portal for 2024-2025

Starting June 12, 2024, WG Grinders Cafeteria Operations will partner with Meal Magic
to manage our lunch service software and online payments. Our previous provider,
Myschoolaccount.com, sold their software and payment system to Meal Magic. The
myschoolaccount.com payment portal will no longer be able to take payments
after June 6, 2024. The new payment portal will not begin taking payments until June
12, 2024. This will allow WG Grinders Cafeteria Operations time to transfer all balances
to the new software.

On the back of this letter is an information sheet that will guide you through the setup
process. The Family Portal for Meal Magic is very user-friendly and will allow you to
transfer funds between siblings, set daily spending limits, and limit the purchase of
certain items.

hat W,aSv[@ﬂ cm your child's account at the end of the school year will
, y .éur cﬁllﬂ s a"Eéciunt for the next school year automatically. There is
nqthqng that ymuhnfse*qi to do for this to happen.

Feel free to email Mark Jones at wggrinders@wggrindersdayton.com with any
questions.



What is Meal Magic Family Portal?

Meal Magic Family Portal combines features that previously were
available elsewhere but required you to visit multiple websites, Now,
all food service activity can be accessed through a single site.

You can use Family Portal to view balances, see account and
purchase histories, make deposits, transfer money among family
members, set parental controls, apply for meal benefits, complete
household information reports, and order meals, Some schools might
not offer all of these features.

Registration Tips

Before registering, add * familyportal.cloud as a safe domain email
sender in your email app. If you think you did not receive an email, try
looking in your spam folder. If it's there, be sure ta mark it as safe for
future email messages.

If you get a message about not being able to access your account, try
using the | forgot my passphrase option under My Account.

Registering (Creating an Account)

Each school district has its own Family Portal web address. You
will need to create an account at each one you need to access.
Our portal address is wggrinders.familyportal.cloud

Registering an account has two parts. In the first part, you will be
asked to enter your email address and agree to the site's Terms of Use
and Privacy Policy, after which an email will be sent to you.

Email is sent to confirm that you have access to the address you used.
If you click the link that is in the email, you will be returned to Family
Portal to complete the second part of registration, which entails
entering your real name and setting a passphrase to protect your
account.

Registrations must be completed within 20 minutes. If you take too
long, you will need to click the I need to unlock my account option.
Click My Account.

Click | need to register as a Family Portal user.

Enter your email address for the Username.

Click Next.

Read and Accept the Terms of Use and Privacy Policy.
Check your email for activation instructions.

Click the link in the activation email.

Enter your first and last name and set a passphrase.

Click Submit.

Lol R

Important Note About Passphrases

A passphrase is like a password but usually is longer and has fewer
restrictions on format. Your passphrase will be tested against a
database of passwords known to have been compromised on other
websites and will be rejected if a match is found.

For security, never use the same passphrase on more than one
website, and never share your passphrase with anyone, including
your district or our support team. Treat it as highly confidential.

My Account

After successfully completing registration, you will use My Account
whenever you want to access your account.

If you have forgotten your passphrase, enter your Username and click
| forgot my passphrase.

Adding Family Members / Pending Approvals

When logged into Family Portal, you will have the ability to add family
members to your account by using the Add Person button. Minimally,

you will need to know the ID Number assigned by the school to the
person along with the person's first and last name. There will be no
need to add a prefix to the |D numbers as in past years.

Before you can access information for a person attached to your
account, your school district must approve your access to them. Once
approved, you will be able to see balances, settings, and histories.

Removing Family Members

To remove a family member using a smart device, swipe left on the
member’s name and then click the trashcan icon. On a PC, hover your
mouse over the name to reveal the trashcan.

Adding Money for Family Members

When you are logged into your account, click the Deposit bulton
when you want to add money for family members. Enter an amount
for each person you want to give money and then click Check-Out to
see your payment options. Click the payment method you want to use,
provide the requested information, and click the Pay button.

Transfer Money, See History, Change Settings

Touch or click a family member on the My Account page if you want
to transfer money from that person to another on your account, or if

you want to view account history including purchases, or if you want
to set parental controls (if allowed by the district).

Low-Balance Reminder Email

If you would like to receive email notifications when a family member's
account balance is running low, click the Notifications button on the My
Account screen. Uncheck the first box if it is checked, and then check
the second box. Set a dollar amount (30, $5, $10, $15, $20 ... up to
§50). An email will be sent when a balance reaches or goes below the
amount you set. Reminders repeat every three days as necessary.

How-To Videos

Click the How-To Videos button if you want to view videos about

using Family Portal. Family Portal (spotlightr.com)
More Information and Who to Call for Help

Your information is saved with your school's private data and is not
accessible by Meal Magic Corporation. Our support team cannot view
your account or any person connected to it. You must contact your
schooal if you have questions about your family members. Please
contact WG Grinders at wgarinders@waggrindersdayton.com for
additional information or assistance.

Money does not flow through Meal Magic Corporation. You must

contact your district about duplicate payments, refunds, or anything

related to account balances. Each school district is independent of

gthers and, therefore, is unable to transfer balances to other school
istricts.

For your protection, no credit card or banking information is
stored by Meal Magic Family Portal.
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Archbishop Carroll High School
4524 Linden Avenue
Dayton, Ohio 45432
937.253.8188
www.carrollhs.org

IMPORTANT DATES FOR 2024-2025

August

3 - Freshmen Welcome Party

7 - Schedule/Parking Pass Pick Up Day

14 - Freshmen/New Student Orientation

15 - First Day of School - All Students

25-26 - Junior Retreat (Approximately 35 students)

September

2 - No School - Labor Day

11 - Early Release/Teacher Inservice (1:30pm)

18 - Underclass Pictures

19 - Early Release (1:30pm)

19 - Parent-Teacher Conferences (2:00pm-9:00pm)
20 - No School

22-23 - Junior Retreat (Approximately 35 students)

October

9 - PSAT - No School for Seniors

9 - Freshmen Retreat

18 - End of 1st Quarter

14-18 - Spirit Week

19 - Homecoming Dance (8:00pm-11:00pm)

20-21 - Junior Retreat (Approximately 35 students)
27 - Open House (1:00pm-4:00pm)

28 - Late Start (10:00am)

November

6 - Early Release/Teacher Inservice (1:30pm)

10-11 - Junior Retreat (Approximately 35 students)
17-18 - Junior Retreat (Approximately 35 students)
21-22 - PATS Retreat

27-29 - Thanksgiving Break

December

16 - End of 2nd Quarter
17-20 - Final Exams

23-Jan 3 - Christmas Break

January

6 - Classes Resume

16-17 - PATS Retreat

20 - No School - Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
29 - Early Release/Teacher Inservice (1:30pm)

February

6 - Parent-Teacher Conferences (2:00pm-8:00pm)
7-No School

17 - No School - Presidents’ Day

22 - Winter Dance (8:00pm-11:00pm)

25 - ACT - No School for Grades 9, 10, 12

25 - Teacher Inservice after ACT

March

7 - No School

10 - End of 3rd Quarter
20-21 - PATS Retreat

April

5-Prom (8:00pm-11:00pm)

5 - After Prom (11:30pm-2:00am)
14-21 - Easter Break

22 - Classes Resume

May

5-9,12-16 - AP Exams

8-9, 12-13 - Senior Exams

15 - Baccalaureate Mass (7:00pm)

16 - End of 4th Quarter

16 - Senior Awards Ceremony (8:00am)
16 - Graduation (7:00pm)

19-22 - Final Exams

22 - Last Day of School

CALENDAR SUBJECT TO CHANGE

Rev. 6/2024






2024-25 PATRIOT PASS ORDER FORM

The Patriot Pass includes admAission to over 70 regular season HOME sporting events. If you ordered passes
on the Tuition Commitment Form, you do not need to submit this form unless additional passes are
needed.

Pass Type Price Individual Pass Names
Patriot Pass-Adult $150 .
($380 Value) 9
3
Carroll Student FREE
All Carroll students will now get into ALL home sporting events
free with their Student 1D
Patriot Pass-Senior $100 |
($195 Value) .
3.
Grade School Pass $75 .
Grades 1-8 2
(5195 Value) -
3,
Cash Check #

Total Amount Due $
Credit Card #

Exp. Date 3 Digit Code

Bill with tuition please

PERSONAL INFORMATION (Please Print)

Name:
Address: City: Zip:
Email: Phone:

**All passes will be mailed**

Thank you for your support of Archbishop Carroll High School Athletics!

Please return this form to Archbishop Carroll H.S. Patriot Pass, 4524 Linden Ave., Dayton, OH 45432
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SHOW YOUR PATRIOT PRIDE!

RCHBISH P

ARROL L
H1 GH S CHOOL
Home of a Patriot Matt Sableski 1991

! Cross Country * Basketball « Track & Field

e

Archbishop Carroll High School’s Alumni Association
is pleased once again to announce the Patriot Pride Sign sale
for the 2024-2025 school year.

Proudly display Patriot Pride at your home year-round for your whole neighborhood to see.
Hang the sign on your home or garage, or even hang it inside your room or basement. .. whatever
you prefer. Use your imagination!

* durable coroplast % all-weather * personalized with your name and class year
* add your choice of sports and extracurricular activities *
* 1\ feet tall by 4 feet wide *

v" Check out a sample of the sign in Carroll’s Spirit Shop.

Year-Round Cost: $55.00
Early Patriot Pride Spccial: order on or before August [ 5th: only $50.00

Order your sign before August 15th and you will receive it by mid-September!

Order deadlines — delivery dates — detailed information about activities to place on your sign, can
be found on the back of this letter.

Remember that these signs will last your entire high school career and beyond and will make a
great addition to a dorm room wall or parent’s basement. These signs are also a great gift idea,
and are appropriate for display wherever Patriot Pride reigns!

Proceeds from the Patriot Pride signs support the Alumni
Association in order to:
e Provide scholarships for Carroll students, and

e Offer project support for Carroll High School.

Recent projects include:

e 5 $1,500 scholarships for the 2024-2025 school year;
e  Purchase of Wall of Fame Kiosk in athletic lobby;

e  Funding of athletic lobby entrance doors & gym tarps;
e  Donation towards main gym stage & floor resurfacing;
e  Purchase of Class of 2024 Yard Signs




Name Date

Address
Phone

(for pickup
Email reminder)

Name (print clearly - this is how it will appear on the sign)

Graduation Year

Rank 1-3 activities in order of preference: (Max 46 characters includes name, grad year, activities, and
spaces.)

Baseball Golf Tennis Yearbook

Basketball Jazz Band Track Revolution
National Honor

Bowling Marching Band Volleyball Society

Color

Cheerleader Guard Winter Guard TEAMS

Choir Soccer Class Officer Media 4 Carroll

Cross Country Softball Wrestling Other **

Football Swimming Drama

House: ( ) TORCH Winter Percussion

Youth in Government Lacrosse Write-On

** please list other requested activity(s) on the lines above. If your request does NOT receive the
approval of the Alumni Association, you will be contacted.

Questions?? Contact Weitz at jweitz@carrollhs.org or 937-253-8188 x339

Information

Cost Calculation Earlybird Rate by 8/15

Cost of Sign §55 Cost of Sign _$50
X Quantity Ordered X Quantity Ordered
Total Total

Mail Order Form and Check made out to CHS Alumni Association to:

Archbishop Carroll High School ¢/o Julie Weitz, 4524 Linden Ave., Dayton, OH 45432

2024-2025 School Year Order Deadlines: August 15, 2024 (received in mid-September)
November 1, 2024 (received before Christmas) April 1, 2025 (received before Graduation)

Signs may be seen in Carroll’s Spirit Shop during school hours.




